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As an avid outdoorsman, voting tax payer, and 25 year Oregon resident, I have come 

to say: 

 

 I support this bill and strongly feel that it will have a positive impact on the cougar 

population, predation of livestock, and wildlife bablance in general. I implore the 

lawmakers to hear the voices of those that spend time in the woods and to 

understand that the natural balance of predator/ prey is off and needs to be adjusted 

Thank you 

Roscoe Tre Douberly III 

Concerned tax payer 


